
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Date: August 23, 2021 

To:  All Employees 

From: Suzanne Fiorito, Health and Safety Coordinator 

Re: Provincial Mandated Changes to COVID-19 Vaccine Policy 

As you may be aware, the provincial government has mandated changes to COVID-19 
vaccination policies for high- risk settings and OPTIONS NORTHWEST is in that category. As 
such, you will be required to provide proof of one of the following three things to me as soon as 
possible for your health file. 

 Full vaccination against COVID-19. 
 A medical reason for not being vaccinated against COVID-19; or 
 Completion of a COVID-19 vaccination educational session. 
 Rapid antigen testing of individuals who do not provide proof of full vaccination will be 

required weekly at a minimum. 

More information will follow regarding regular antigen testing.  

Thank you to those of you who have already provided me with the information required. Please 
let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Suzanne Fiorito 

 

 


